
Public Notice

Please join the City of Houston's (City) Housing and

Community Development Department (HCDD) for its

Fall Public Hearings in preparation for the 2017 Annual

Action Plan (Plan). To comply with regulations set

forth by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban

Development (HUD), these hearings are required in

order to gain the public's input on community needs and

budget priorities. The Plan must be submitted to HUD

by May 2017.

The Fall Public Hearings are scheduled as follows:

Location Date

Kashmere Multi-Service
Center
4802 Lockwood Drive
Houston, TX 77026

Monday, December 5,
2016 at 6:00 p.m.

Hiram Clarke
Multi-Service Center
3810 West Fuqua Street
Houston, TX 77045

Thursday, December 8,
2016 at 6:00 p.m.

Both venues are accessible for persons with disabilities.

For additional information or to request special

arrangements at the public hearings (interpreter,

captioning for the hearing impaired, sign language, or

other), contact Paula Jackson at 832.394.6181 or Paula.

Jackson@houstontx.gov.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing

or landlord/tenant relations, please contact Royce

Sells at 832.394.6240. For more information on HCDD

and its programs, you may access HCDD's website at

www.houstontx.gov/housing/.


